Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racguel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 2:14 PM

To: bukhaari8S@gmail.com

Subject: 977 Fifth Street East, Hassan Hassan, 612-644-6489
Mr. Hassan,

Per your request, the hearing to discuss your appeal of the ROW assessment at 967 Fifth Street East (also known as 977
Fifth Street East) has been rescheduled to Monday, October 17, 2016, 3:00 p.m. The hearing will be held in Room 330
City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN..55102.

Please call if you have any guestions,

Racquel Naylor

City Council Offices

Suite 310 City Hall

15 Kellogg Boulevard West
Saint Paul, MN 55102
651-266-8573



